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Community Meetings Provide Valuable Input on Proposed Developments

Thanks to all who attended the three residential land community meetings in January and
February 2016! More than 120 individuals provided valuable input on desired amenities for our
proposed Sunflower Hill communities!  

We're pleased to let you know that the Irby subdivision in Pleasanton will be moving forward in
March with their entitlement submittal. Sunflower Hill is identified as a future site within this
proposed residential community. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk-QvCJzsaOtB6wTAAdYz0bBxKiHVJfIPNHe-P5cuPQz9cTMKKtvq4YKKGtHzxiFFt5Ssb268P3231jvDxRq-3z8YPyQFv3lOUW4tquy3rPrztVATBwxolMTtwz7c7mydkQ==&c=&ch=
http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk7_PeA0_RHarbY571HTP_6jVpcAyy5xCGMQGo27JKA3o03j3YpacMNA5tEQFo7rW8TR6BjwzYX13ml2bh2Dz_bzHeyNC_4N6iD8W1d_C4vcnJ94wYMI2YCc=&c=&ch=


In Livermore, the due-diligence review and inspection process is progressing. Sunflower Hill and
housing partner MidPen hope to file initial entitlement paperwork in the late April/early May
timeframe. 

For more on both properties, please go to our webpage. You can also read this article in the
March 10 issue of The Independent.

Sunflower Hill Gardens Family Workday & Update

Our next Family Workday at Sunflower Hill
Gardens at Hagemann Ranch is planned
for Saturday, April 16, from 9:00-11:30
a.m. This will be our big Spring Planting
Day! We will be transplanting our seedlings
into the prepared garden. We will also
have some fun activities to do on the
side. 

To register for this event, please email us
at 'gardens@sunflowerhill.org'. We hope
you can join us!

If you cannot make our Spring event, we
have additional Family Workdays planned
for through the year on June 18, August
13, October 22, and November 19. 

The garden and garden programs have continued to thrive and grow wonderfully! We just
completed the planting of our sponsored 19-fruit tree orchard. We harvested produce through
the winter months and our winter cover crops have thrived, which in late March will be plowed
under to enrich our soil.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk2QNHD_WicVEVOqU_L3k2GlQdNO0biUAIdN8Iuz7nwVwvJvzZmtgSB7YMTLmmdbONG7ZJVRPRJwndo13sq5X7f60uyZ5YNnEpNIJ9l4jXmGz8Gjp2CEQ5sDOyv73D4eXnA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk8etOGyQWDI4eR5X8fGNLh-pvS4SIwZSJK6kKeLcAtuU99jndC9ize8A9P5SHy8DJsEYVtzBHAMS-FaH6rYnYjHbZB7qaR9aLLsz3fdufOyaXEvGl_Unxgt0mjp8AMkPxC4Ymod2ztB_G6eb9ORxvEhqiOqlLyh72NN2p4GkHWf6Uec2eTOSG1F6BQAp9q8WLA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk0QqzRUa5Zs7Z2qc5MVhqb6r3kj9R1V8MHyqbDGltolyaOLbU_6PVD8e4l3fhlgoEuskvV_lzHMMZib8jAGfrL-WYBWMqnxzPy246SHUz_HpqWTQ9ihb4DnUL-iQNtxRersvMmA8uqzq6dAcN4Vc53Cfoyqm3UAAoiaWrdiaoVJr-u56_FTCNe_uAgodDknMstexganta8geoqKZnrY7EeHDX5dZ2caIG5fUSAxlar2DXCwyyWf0ptbY56stp93V0JmfEUKBLSexMitz3aiEPxCdzh8gSWhPTg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010MCki7gmlRlyPWc29DyMUNQl1v_QwFAwYhrI3PzV0uH7Bg92agTVk7BMl05_lnI4cHYYuzjIz8mUTjoRUFSc3I61oaQakDn8M-Zn2EVfIcLKXSrokRB9gRDhMpsv-1UUlRSvaIEl2a9uGuaQteds5HPObu3mQyr-SUEbWHDbeUJ39aH63YCiGg==&c=&ch=


SAVE THE DATE!

We have a date for this year's Moonlight in the Vines! 
*Saturday, July 30, from 6-10 p.m.* 

We will be holding this exciting event once again at the
beautiful McGrail Vineyards in Livermore! 

More info is on our webpage regarding purchasing tickets,
sponsorships and all the details.

So please SAVE THE DATE!!! 

Sports and One of the Guys

 
The newest addition to our "Stories" series 
comes from Kathy Layman, one of our new 
board members! We are excited to share 
her story with you about her grandson, 
Joshua.

You can read Kathy's story here. 

AmazonSmile

Just a friendly reminder that AmazonSmile is a year-round program! 
We would be grateful if you remembered us when you shop on Amazon any day of the year. 

The link to shop while donating to SFH at the same time is here. 
So shop away, and thank you for your support!
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